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WORLD BANK

The World Bank project team will hold meetings with the representatives of institutions of Land



Administration sector of Bosnia and Herzegovina on 6-15 October 2020 for the purpose of assessing the
Real Estate Registration Project progress. Considering the Covid-19 pandemic and constant travel
restrictions and continuous measures of social exclusion the meetings will be hold via online
communication platforms.

Representatives of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs and Republic
Authority for Geodetic and Real Property Affairs Republic of Srpska will present implemented activities
within ongoing project and discuss the impact of the Covid-19 pandemic on the implementation of project
activities with World Bank representatives.

During the World Bank mission will also be presented the activities and planned assignments for the
Additional Financing period.
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